
To all of our patients, 
 
 There has been an abundance of information about the Coronavirus outbreak in the U.S. We urge all of our patients 
to stay updated by going to the CDC webpage  https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html for current 
updates. 
 
Following guidelines from the Massachusetts Dental Society and the State of Massachusetts, we will be closing our 
office for routine dental care starting March 16 through April 7. We will be following state guidelines and these dates 
may change. 
 
We will be available for dental emergencies which cannot wait until April to be seen. Please call our office at 978-562-
6926 if you have a dental emergency. 
 
Our office strictly follows state guidelines for sterilization and infection control, and we continue to maintain these 
standards for each patient.  We are increasing the cleaning of our waiting room and common areas of the office and 
disinfecting multiple times each day. 
 
We ask any patient who has been exposed or thinks they may have been exposed to the Coronavirus to stay home 
and not come to the office until cleared by their primary care doctor.  Patients who have traveled internationally or 
patients with respiratory problems such as cough, shortness of breath or fever should seek medical help from their 
provider and reschedule their appointment at least three weeks into the future.    
 

Our office will post any changes to our Facebook page, website and voicemail as we continue to 
stay diligent with public and patient concerns.  
 
Thank you to our loyal patients and please feel free to call our office with any questions. 

 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html

